
From: Flynn, Joe [Joe.Flynn@vermont.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2016 1:18 PM 
To: LaClair, Jolinda 
CC: Giguere, Cary; Ross, Chuck; Pepper, James; Flynn, Keith 
Subject: Re: Adult Use Regulatory Infrastructure 
 

 
Ok, thanks Jolinda. 

Joe Flynn 

Deputy Commissioner 
State of Vermont 
Department of Public Safety 
45 State Drive 
Waterbury, VT  05671-1300 
joe.flynn@vermont.gov 
  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Apr 7, 2016, at 13:17, LaClair, Jolinda <Jolinda.LaClair@vermont.gov> wrote: 

Joe:  Including Cary…he’ll get on the phone w/you to discuss.  
  
Please note:  As of July 27, 2015, my email changed to jolinda.laclair@vermont.gov 
  
Jolinda H. LaClair 
Deputy Secretary 
Vermont Agency of Agriculture, Food & Markets 
116 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05602 
802-828-5667 
802-505-0850 (cell) 
jolinda.laclair@vermont.gov 
  

From: Flynn, Joe [mailto:Joe.Flynn@vermont.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2016 4:03 PM 
To: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov>; Flynn, Keith 
<Keith.Flynn@vermont.gov>; Ross, Chuck <Chuck.Ross@vermont.gov>; LaClair, Jolinda 
<Jolinda.LaClair@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Flynn, Joe <Joe.Flynn@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: Adult Use Regulatory Infrastructure 
  
Hi James, 
Thanks for sending this. Overall it looks good. We do have some questions we’re hoping 
to discuss in regards to how DPS syncs with the functions listed as Outreach and 
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Education program components under Misuse and Abuse Prevention. I’m sure we can 
discuss further. 
Thanks again, 
Joe 
  

From: Pepper, James  
Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2016 8:54 AM 
To: Flynn, Keith <Keith.Flynn@vermont.gov>; Flynn, Joe <Joe.Flynn@vermont.gov>; 
Ross, Chuck <Chuck.Ross@vermont.gov>; LaClair, Jolinda 
<Jolinda.LaClair@vermont.gov> 
Subject: FW: Adult Use Regulatory Infrastructure 
  
Hi Keith and Joe – Here is the most recent copy of the division of labor for S.241 as we 
have been discussing.  
  
  
  

From: Giguere, Cary  
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 8:38 AM 
To: LaClair, Jolinda <Jolinda.LaClair@vermont.gov>; Ross, Chuck 
<Chuck.Ross@vermont.gov>; Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Adult Use Regulatory Infrastructure 
  
Final for discussion 
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